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From: Bermillo, Paul

To: Lubozynski, Tom;
CC: Rush, Kim; DePradine, Gloria-Jean;

Perez, Deborah;
Subject: Vista Landfill Annual Leachate Sampling Removal
Date: Friday, September 21, 2012 4:03:21 PM
Attachments: Leachate Sampling Request.pdf

Mr. Lubozynski,

Please find attached Vista Landfill’s request to stop annual leachate sampling as
allowed by the recent 62-701 rule revision. Feel free to contact me should you
have any questions.

Thank you,

Paul Bermillo

Waste Management Inc. of Florida

Environmental Protection Manager

3510 Rio Vista Ave.

Orlando, FL 32805

(386)804-4183

"Waste

Management S
renewable energy

projects create

enough energy to

power over 1

million homes."
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WASTE MANAGEMENT INC. OF FLORIDA

Vista Landfill, LLC
242 W. Keene Road
Apopka, FLL 32703

|
WASTE MANAGENMENT

September 21, 2012

Mr. Lubozynski

Waste Management Program

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Central District

3319 Maguire Blvd., Suite 232

Orlando, FLL 32803

Subject: Updated Rule Changes (62-701, FAC.)
Vista Landfill, LLC
WACS Facility 87081
Permit No. SO48-0165969-018

Dear Mr. Lubozynski,

In order to be consistent with the recent Chapter 62-701 changes effective August 12, 2012,
Vista Landfill (VLF) would like to modify the current Monitoring Plan Implementation Schedule
(MPIS). Since the requirement for annual leachate sampling was removed from 62-701.510
during the recent rule revision, VLF would like to remove Condition 12 from the MPIS. This
Condition requires VLF to perform annual leachate sampling every December. Please let us
know if this change would be allowable. Feel free to contact me at (386)804-4183 or

pbermill @wm.com should you need additional information.

Respectfully Submitted,
= ) =

Paul Bermillo
Environmental Protection Manager
Waste Management Inc. of Florida

cc: Deborah Perez, WMIF
Kim Rush, FDEP
Gloria DePradine, FDEP









